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Nick Toth

From: Dave Rizzolo <davidr@andreozzi.com>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 11:36 AM
To: Nick Toth
Cc: David Andreozzi
Subject: FW: Morris Authorization 

 
Nick, 
 
Below is the letter of authorization from Susan and Dean Morris regarding 132 High St.  
 
Regards, 
 
Dave Rizzolo 
 
  
  
 

From: Susan Morris <bugattis93@outlook.com>  
Sent: Saturday, April 12, 2025 12:42 AM 
To: Dave Rizzolo <davidr@andreozzi.com> 
Subject: Morris Authorization  
 
To whom It May Concern: 
 
We, Susan and Dean Morris, owners of 132 High Street, authorize David Andreozzi and Dave Rizzolo 
from Andreozzi Architecture to represent us at the Bristol Historic District Commission meeting 
concerning the renovations and addition to our house. 
 
Susan and Dean Morris 
404-229-3397 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 
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attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact 
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